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SEPTEMBER FUN FLY

The September Fun Fly was held on Sunday
September 11. It was another beautiful day with
light winds, temperatures in the low 80’s and
mostly sun.

We had a number of members from the
community with a couple younger attendees
taken up on the club trainer. Thanks to Bob G,
Nick V and Bob K for taking the time to teach
these potential new members.

Checkout our Facebook page and our web site
for pictures of this month’s event. Thanks to
Tom P for takeing pictures.

CLUB BUSINESS

The following is a list of major item of
discussion at the August meeting:
- We had another case of 4-wheelers

damaging the grass on our field.
- Security system has been installed on the

mower shed. There were (2) donations
totaling $250 paying for the system.

- There was talk about asking the
Wastewater Treatment Plant to keep an
eye on the field.

- A decision was made to add gutters to the
shelter house and filling in the low spots
around the foundation. (see additional
article)

- The club had an exhibit at the Newark /
Heath Airport Pancake Breakfast. There
was a lot of interest. The plans are to set it
up again at next months Young Eagles
program.

- The club has access to AMA CD’s. We
are hoping to set up a lending library with
these CD’s.

FIELD IMPROVMENTS

Over the pasted 3 weeks there has been 3 work
sessions to install gutters on the shelter, fill the
low spots around the foundation, plant grass
and water the grass. When you are at the field
please avoid walking on the new grass.

Thanks to all that has helped on these projects.

MEETING THIS COMING THURDAY AT THE CHRUCH

These months meeting will be at the First United Methodist Church on Thursday September 29 at
7:30. The church address is 88 N 5th Street, Newark.



CLUB WEB SITE

The club’s web site address is:

lcrccohio.com

Checkout the Licking County Radio
Control Club on Facebook.

2016 OFFICIERS

President:
Carl Oblinger       obiewan74@earthlink.net
Vice-President:
Paul Welsh          smoc@windstream.net
 Treasurer:
Bob Ketner            ketland@roadrunner.com
Recording Secretary:
Austin McElroy:    acmcelroy@windstream.net
Safety Officer:
Bob Grashel          bobandjeanetteg@hotmail.com
Newsletter Editor:
Phil Van Winkle      pvw14@aol.com

SUPPORT OUR LOCAL HOBBY
SHOP

 Please remember there is a local hobby shop that
does a lot of support of our club. It is:

DON’S HOBBIES
407 W. CHURCH ST

NEWARK, OHIO

Don has been a member of LCRC for a number
of years and has been  a supporter of the club and
swap shop.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
SEPTEMBER MEETING

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 29, 2016
AT THE UNITED METHODIST

CHURCH

OCTOBER MEETING
THURSDAY OCTOBER 27, 2016

AT THE UNITED METHODIST
CHURCH

All Meetings Start At 7:30 PM

FAA REGESTRATION

RC pilots need to register with the FAA
before they fly and must have the FAA
number on your plane. Check the AMA
website for updates. There is a $5 fee for
those who have not registered.

http://www.modelaircraft.org/aboutama/gov.a
spx

SAFETY CONCERN.

There was a near miss at the field a couple
weeks ago. A member had 2 electric planes
running from the same radio. Both planes were
on and he went to fly one the other came to life
behind him. The plane went flying across the
pit area towards the people on the flight line.
Luckily it was stopped before any damage.

Please verify you have one plane on at a time.


